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Senator Heller Statement on Steve Mnuchin Being Confirmed as Treasury Secretary

(Washington, DC) – United States Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement after the United States Senate voted to confirm Steve Mnuchin as the next United States Secretary of the Treasury:  

“After many discussions throughout the nomination process with Steven Mnuchin, I received answers to my specific concerns pertaining to the devastating housing crisis in Nevada. As we all know, this was a very difficult time in Nevada’s history, and any time a home is foreclosed on, it is a painful experience for those affected. That’s why I want to look forward and ensure this doesn’t happen again. We can either stare at the darkness of the past or we can focus our attention forward to the future where a strong economy and job creation are placed at the top of the Administration’s new pro-economic agenda. I secured the Treasury Secretary’s commitment to help struggling Nevadans by supporting commonsense initiatives, such as the Mortgage Debt Relief Act, and in relieving the tax burden of the middle class by committing to help repeal the Cadillac tax. I look forward to working with him as our Treasury Secretary as we enact policies focused on a devotion to economic growth not just in Nevada, but across our entire nation,” said United States Senator Dean Heller.
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